

## Karen Vecchio

Member of Parliament Elgin—Middlesex—London

TO: London City Council RE: Inaugural Meeting

## Dear London City Council,

I want to begin on congratulating you on your election to the London City Council in the recent municipal election. Throughout Elgin-Middlesex-London, there will be new faces representing our shared constituents.

There will be a number of issues that we will need to discuss and projects that we will be working on together. I truly look forward to working with you in my role as Member of Parliament and Shadow Minister for Children, Families and Social Development to ensure we continue to bring prosperity to our region.

Please feel free to contact my office at any time if you believe I can be of any assistance. Again, congratulations!

Sincerely,

Karen Vecchio

**Member of Parliament** 

Elgin-Middlesex-London

Official Opposition Shadow Minister for

Families, Children and Social Development House of Commons

Ottawa
House of Commons
Room 449 Confederation Building
Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0A6

Tel: 613-990-7769 Fax: 613-996-0194 karen.vecchio@parl.gc.ca



**Constituency** 

203-750 Talbot Street St. Thomas, Ontario N5P 1E2 Tel: 519-637-2255 Fax: 519-637-3358

Toll Free: 866-404-0406 www.karenvecchiomp.ca